
 

  

 

Corporate Services 
November 6, 2018 

 
 
TO:  All Teachers 
 
FROM: NLTA Electoral Committee 
 
 
The deadline for nominations for the position of NLTA President and Vice-President for the 2019-21 term of 
office was Monday November 5, 2018. 
  
The following nominations were received: 
Dean Ingram for the position of NLTA President 
Trent Langdon for the position of NLTA Vice-President. 
  
The NLTA Electoral Committee would like to announce the following: 
Dean Ingram was elected as NLTA President by acclamation. 
Trent Langdon was elected as NLTA Vice-President by acclamation. 
  
 
 
 
Rick Duffy 
Chairperson 
Electoral Committee 
 


